
UNITED CITY OF YORKVILLE 
APPLICATION FOR “SNOWBIRD POLICY” 

Pursuant to City code, a utility customer that will be absent from their residence for a period of more than 
60 consecutive days with intent to reoccupy the residence, may apply to have their water and refuse 
charges waived for that period.  However, all other utility billing charges would remain in effect for each 
billing cycle, as listed below: 

• Yorkville Bristol Sanitary District (YBSD) wastewater treatment fee (will be reduced to $60.00 
per billing cycle).

• Sewer Maintenance Fee.
• Sewer Infrastructure Fee.
• Water Infrastructure Fee.
• Road Infrastructure Fee.

For more information regarding charges for the City’s “Snowbird Policy”, please visit the City’s website 
at http://www.yorkville.il.us/168/Snowbird-Utility-Policy. 

Resident’s Name ______________________________________________________________________ 

Service Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number____________________    Account Number ____________________________________ 

E-Mail Address________________________________________________________________________ 

Forwarding Address ____________________________________________________________________ 

    ____________________________________________________________________ 

I Will Be Leaving On _________________  I Will Return On _________________________ 

Please note that it will be your responsibility to notify the City upon your return, by contacting 
Rebecca Woolsey, Utility Billing Coordinator, at (630) 553-8563 or by e-mail at 
rwoolsey@yorkville.il.us.   


